
 

 

Memo 
 
TO:  Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee  
 
FROM:  Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee Administrative Support  
 
DATE:  2024-06-26 
 
SUBJECT: Membership Updates  
 

The following updates have been made to the membership of the Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee:  

May 2024 – District of Highlands  

The position of Corporate Officer is currently vacant. Therefore, the District currently does not have official 
representation at this time. Current Capital West Accessibility Advisory Committee members are keeping 
Highlands in the loop, and the Committee looks forward to welcoming a new member soon.  A subsequent 
update will be provided when the District fills this position.  
 
 


